
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 5th December 2024 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for November 2024 have shown no issues 
 
Hedgerow on Mill Lane 

I have asked the plantsman to strim back the hedgerow as much as he can, while I research whom is responsible for 
maintaining it, as well as the path area as well. I am awaiting on John Shedwick to provide any information on the 
matter.  

Plantsman 

The plantsman is now on leave through-out December and the first 2 weeks of January.  

Christmas Tree and Lights 

PRS successfully made the installation on 27th November ready for the switch on at St James’ Church. 

Flat Pack Bird Boxes 

The birdboxes where ordered and paid for, and have now been delivered to Stalmine Primary School by myself. The 
head teacher sends he’s thanks to the parish council, and will incorporate the bird boxes at school in January in time 
for the nesting birds in March.   

Tree Removal at Hillside Drive 

I can confirm that the dead tree has been removed under health and safety by Special Branch Tree Services.  
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